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Monitoring Activities  

• Two districts were issued a Corrective Action Plan based on the review of their 
Disproportionality Compliance Self-Assessments. These districts had 
inappropriate policies, procedures, and/or practices that led to disproportionality. 

• Monitoring activities began on October 1, 2018, for the first set of districts on 
Cycle 3. 

Program Effectiveness 
• State Education Program Advisors (SEA) are in the process of identifying districts 

in need of additional support. They are scheduling regular visits to those districts 
to provide training, focused campus visits, and overall program support.   

• SEAs have been serving as facilitators for Student Success Plan trainings 
throughout the state. 

Conferences Attended 
• Fetal Alcohol Spectrum Disorder (FASD) Conference (September 2018): 

Conference had two national presenters who spoke about how to address 
behavior needs for children with Fetal Alcohol Spectrum Disorders.  The 
conference was open to families, educators, medical professionals, and others 
who work with people impacted by FASD. 

• Innovation Summit (September 2018): Some MPE team members attended this 
conference to learn more about Schools of Innovation and personalized learning. 

• Co-Teaching Conference (September 2018): Some MPE team members attended 
this conference to build understanding of the Arkansas Co-Teach project and Co-
Teaching models implemented across the state. This information will help to 
assist districts with questions about co-Teaching.   

 


